GREENWOOD NEWS

Grace Young, Reporter

Greenwood Chapter Future Farmers of America and Sheldon Atherton Vocational Ag Teacher attended the Annual FFA meet attended the Annual FFA meeting at Troupsburg Central School last week. The new officers elected included Ronald Meehan, Vice President and Larry Woodworth Sentinel from Greenwood Central School. Also serving on the County Farmer Degree were Agricultural Teacher Sheldon Atherton, Larry Woodworth and Bill Lewis. Local boys among the degree candidates were Jerald Woodworth and Stephen Williamson Working on committees were Ronald Meehan, Auditing: Stephe worth and Stephen williamson Working on committees were: Ronald Meehan, Auditing; Stephen Williamson on Program of Work; and Jerald Woodworth, Nominations.

Saturday morning the Future Homemakers of America washed cars at the Central School Bus Garage for a money making project. The girls soliciated business through town one evening.

Saturday night winners of the Masonic Talent Contest held last month at the Central School went to Bath for the County Contest. Miss Sandra Greene, first on the hosal older group, won second in the County and Pamela Holt and Ann McCormick, second of the local under 12 group, won second in the County. Congratulations

Rev. Roger Williams, Chairman f the Historical Committee of Jestern New York Conference of Western New 10rk Conterence of Methodist Churches, is attending meetings this week of the Northeastern Jurisdiction of the Church at Frederica, Delaware. Rev. and Mrs. Williams went to Cranbury, N. J. Sunday afternoon where Mrs. Williams spent the week with her brother. They return home

Miss Linda Bassett, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Carol Bassett of the Canisteo Road and student at cast of a college production of "The Silver Whistle". The play will be presented by the students May 6, and May 11 under the direction of Miss Celia Schall, drama instructor at Graceland.

Mr. and Mrs. Herman Koehler of West Greenwood have announced the engagement of their daughter, Elsie Ann to Francis Schmitt, son of Mrs. Agnes Schmitt of Prattsburg. Both are students at the State University College at Fredonia, where Elise is majoring in music and Mr Schmitt is enrolled in the matheticsphysics curriculum. Miss Koehler is a 1963 graduate at Greenwood Central School and ther fiance a 1963 graduate of Prattsburg Central School. The wedding date has been set for August 28th. of West Greenwood have announ-

Miss Nancy Lee Kernan, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Walter Kernan of the Norton Hollow Road and Larry Edward Cornell, son of Mr. and Mrs. Edward Cornell of West Jasper were married Friday, April 8th at the West Jasper Wesleyan Methodist Church. The Rev. Merlin Loomis performed the double ring ceremony. Mr. and Mrs. Larry Vamfleet of West Jasper were attendants for the couple. The bride wore a street length white satin dress with a Chantilly lace jacket. Her imported illusion veil was fastened to a headpiece of miniature white roses and seed pearls. She carried white Bfble topped with a cascade of white carnations.

A reception for fifty guests was held at the home of the parents of the bride following the ceremony. The couple are living in Jasper.

The bride is a 1964 graduate of Miss Nancy Lee Kernan, daugh-

in Jasper.

The bride is a 1964 graduate of Greenwood Central School and is employed at Marion Rohr Corp., in Hornell. The bridegroom is a 1964 graduate of Jasper Central School and is engaged in farming with his father.

George Hall, 47, of Montoursville, Pa., died suddenly April 1? with the funeral there April 17. He was survived by his wife, Ruth

Campbell Hall and two daughters, Virginia and Jodi. Ruth is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Wiley Campbell of Greenwood.

Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Burley announce the engagement of their daughter, Darlene Marie to Paul Michael Hartwig, son of Mr. and Mrs. Hartwig of Rochester. Darlene is a 1964 graduate of Greenwood Central School and attended Corning Community College. She is employed with Sylvania Electronics Systems in Buffalo. Mr. Hartwig graduated from Penfield High School in 1962. He attended Graceland College in Lamoni Iowa and is a student at the State University College at Buffalo, majoring in sociology. A September wedding is planned.

Ransom Guild was taken to the St. James Mercy Hospital by ambulance Wednesday night. Friday he was discharged to the home of his daughter, Mrs. Peggy Swackhamer in Hornell.

Mrs. Libbie Sampson was taker by ambulance to the St. James Mercy Hospital in Hornell, Friday.

Mrs. Raymond Wallace was ad mitted to the St. James Mercy Hospital in Hornell Friday for X-Rays and tests.

Mrs. M. P. Wheeler went to Wellsboro, Pa., Friday to spend several days with her sister, Mrs.

several days with her sister, Mrs. Hemker.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Hillman and Mr. and Mrs. Dick Pedley of Ransomville spent Easter week-end at the home of Mrs. Hillman.
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Mullen.
Donna and Skippy were Easter dinner guests of his brother and family Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Mul len at Canaseraga.

Airman Stanley Murray, Jr. stationed at Biloxi Air Force Base Miss., was promoted to Second Class when he returned from leave

Class when he returned from leave with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Murray, Sr., in March.
Mrs. J. E. Armstrong of Rochester and grandson, Jay David Armstrong of Canandaigua were at her home here Wednesday night and Thursday.

Miss Gail Tennant, daughter of Principal and Mrs. Wesley Tenant of Falconer, spent Wednesday to Friday at the home of Mrs. Blanche Wallace and visited school.

Mrs. Helen Teribury, her daugh-Mrs. Helen Teribury, her daughter and granddaughter, Mrs. Dan Leonard and Elaine of Scio; Mr. and Mrs. Franz Teribury, Mrs. Clayton Holt and daughter, Karen were dinner guests of Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Teribury Wednesday. Mrs. Helen Teribury spent the rest of the week with Mr. and Mrs. Franz Teribury.

Oppose Plan For Zoning In Town Of Alfred

Residents of the Town of Alfred

Residents of the Town of Alfred have voiced strong disapproval of a proposal to establish a zoning. ordinance in the township which includes the communities of Alfred Station and Alfred.

Sixty-two persons residing in the area attended a public meeting on the issue at the Alfred Station Fire House and named Charles Burdick as chairman of a committee to oppose the proposal. tee to oppose the proposal.

The committee was delegated by the group to draw up and circulate a petition stating that a zoning ordinance would "be detrimental to business and industrial expans-

The following are some of the reasons why this committee are against the zoning ordinance:

1. Won't change any existing conditions which some of the public have complained should be a some of the public have complained should be a some of the public have complained should be a some of the public have complained should be a some of the public have complained should be a some of the public beautiful should be a some of the should be a some of the should be a some of the should be a so

2. Has no effect on Alfred Un-

4-H News 4-H Working Angels

The Working Angels 4-H Club was held at the home of Mrs. Glover, April 24th at 2 o'clock. There were five members present. The meeting was called to order by the President, Brenda Jackson. The Treasurer's Report was giver by the Treasurer, Kim Hubbard. The new business was the discussion of the Dress Review Day coming sometime in June. The motion was made by Kim Hubbard and seconded by Betty Jackson, to close the meeting.

close the meeting.

The next meeting will be held at the home of Mrs. Glover on May 1st at 2-o'clock.

iversity or Ag-Tech Institute
3. Discourages business and in-

dustry
4. Topography and soil conditions are not such in the Town of Alfred that they would need a

of Alfred that they would need a zoning ordinance
5. Discourages residental de-velopment on account of limited available lots that meet zoning

available lots that meet zoning specifications
6. It would be detrimental to any expansion. That in turn would decrease land values and would raise your taxes

The proposed ordinance for zoning of the community lists these reasons, among others, for establishment of such an ordinance: "It would lessen congestion on highways, promote the general welfare of the community and prevent the overcrowding of land." these factors were all disputed by the group at last Thursday evening's meetat last Thursday evening's meet-

ing.
Others named to the committee others named to the committee selected to oppose the zoning plan are Douglas Burdick, secretary treasurer; and Franklin Stevens and Roland Gardner. Attorney Richard Tolins of Alfred has been engaged as counsel for the group

Boost Your Home Town!

Revival Services



Richard Jenks

A series of services will be con-A series of services will be conducted at the Andover Christian & Missionary Alliance Church on Rochambeau Avenue beginning Wednesday, May 5th through Sunday, May 9th. The services will begin each evening at 7:45 p. m. and on Sunday at 11:90 a.m., with the closing service of the series at 7:45 p. m.

the closing service of the series at 7:45 p.m.

The Evangelist, Richard Jenks is a young man who is very much in love with the Lord he serves. Mr. Jenks has been for the pasthree years, a pastor in New York State in under the Christian & Missionary Alliance organization. For the past year he has traveled in the East preaching the work and seeing revival and the salvation of many souls in the churches where he has ministered in the power of the Holy Spirit.

Special music each night coming in from different churches from this area.

this area.

Classified Section

Grand pening

Friday Night April 30 NEW CAR RACING

(1961 THRU 1965)

SEE '65 — PLYMOUTHS — FORDS — GTO's — CHEVELLES — MERCURYS — CHEVROLETS — F-85's — DODGES — PONTIACS

*PLUS SPORTSMAN-MODIFIED **OLEAN SPEEDWAY**

Every Friday Night

8:30 p. m. Sharp

ADMISSION \$1.50 — CHILDREN 6 to 12, 50c